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From the LVHSAA Board . . .  
 

Wildcats Roar!! 
 

This year will mark the 
11th year that the LVHSAA 
has been in existence.  
Since inception, we have 
provided many scholar-
ships and much support to 
the students and staff of 
LVHS.  That has only been 

possible thanks to the wonderful support of 
our LVHS alumni - all of you!  Through last 
year, we have given $111,000 in scholarships, 
and we plan to award another $24,000 this 
year, for a total of $135,000 since 2009.  
We’ve also helped needy students, sent stu-
dents to conferences to expand their learning 
experiences, provided classroom supplies, and 
more!  We sincerely thank you for your gener-
ous donations to our scholarship and grant 
programs.  Since the last newsletter, we paid 
for bus passes for needy students, paid for 
caps and gowns for seniors who otherwise 
wouldn’t have been able to participate in their 
graduation ceremony, and paid for yearbooks 
for seniors who could not afford to purchase 
one.  Your membership dues, donations, and 
participation in our fund raising efforts all help 
with these worthy causes.  We have a lot go-
ing on this year and really need and appreci-
ate your continued support!   

 

LVHS WILDCATS 

ARE THE GREATEST!! 
 
 

Thanks to all of you from your 
LVHSAA Board of Directors 

YOUR LVHSAA DUES MAY BE DUE NOW! 
 

The LVHSAA is an approved 501(c)3 
tax-exempt organization. 

All dues and donations are tax deductible.   
    
Annual memberships expire at the end of Septem-
ber every year.  Thanks to those of you who joined or 
renewed since our last newsletter.  If you still haven’t 
paid your 2017-2018 dues—it’s not too late!  So -  
please send your renewal now!  And if you haven’t 
joined yet, please do so now!!   Help us reach our 
goal of 600 members this year! 
 

Annual dues are only $25 for individuals, or $40 for 
alumni couples.  Lifetime dues are $300 for individu-
als, or $500 for alumni couples.  Checks should be 
made payable to LVHSAA and should be sent to 
Patty Haack at the address shown at the top of this 
newsletter.  You can also renew or join by credit 
card online through our website www.lvhsaa.com).  
Just click on the “Add to Cart” button near the bottom 
of the Home Page. 
 

For new members, a Membership Application  form 
may be found on our website, or you may call Patty at 
702-876-6660 to request one.  Or just send your check 
to the above address and note “New Member” on the 
check.  
 

For renewals, just note “Renewal” on your check.  A 
form is not necessary.  Ladies - please include your 
maiden name. 
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“When you graduate from Las Vegas High 
School, you will not leave it behind.         

You will take it with you wherever you go.     
Las Vegas High School is not a group of 
buildings.  It is an ideal that lives in the 

hearts of its students and alumni forever!”   

Written by Maude Frazier, Superintendent of the          
Las Vegas School District from 1927 to 1946,                   

in the 1937 yearbook 
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MEET OUR LVHSAA HISTORIAN . . .  
 

JOE THOMSON (Honorary Lifetime LVHSAA Member) 
 

We first met Joe when he attended our Wildcat Reunions when they were still being held 
at Sam’s Town.  As a Historian, he came every year because he was interested in meet-
ing and talking with a lot of our alumni and learning more about Las Vegas history.  
When the LVHSAA needed an Historian in 2013, Joe volunteered to help us out, even 
though he is not an LVHS alum.  He has been attending our board meetings and assist-
ing our board ever since.   Joe has many talents!  He is a great photographer and takes 
lots of photos at all of our events, plus he personally hand-built the beautiful display case 
which the LVHSAA donated to the Las Vegas Academy to house LVHS memorabilia.   
 

The following was written by Joe:  A few years back when I began to gather historical 
material concerning historic Las Vegas, I continued to run across a familiar thread. It 
seemed to be that the majority of the people I was working with all had a connection to 
Las Vegas High School. I was blessed to cross paths with early graduates Ed Von Tobel 

Jr. (1930), Katherine Tisdial (1939), Violet Oppedyk (1928), instructor Joe Thiriot, and others through a connection 
with Jean Sherman (1949). These individuals introduced me to a version of Las Vegas that was very intriguing. 
 

Las Vegas was not new to me.  I was born and raised among conversations of gambling and obsessive growth 
although the small-town version expressed by the Las Vegas High School folks was a refreshing change of pace. Their stories became intertwined 
within my research which is expressed through a combination of my two distinct areas of focus. My undergraduate studies at UNLV were based in 
art and architecture as a sculptor, photographer, and painter with a minor in art history that I forwarded to graduate studies in the field of the history 
of the North American West. The relatable directive of this is a focus into the history of early Las Vegas of which photography plays a central role.  
 

These interactions with the Las Vegas High School folks would culminate in them embracing me as the historian for their alumni association. My 
own high school experience took place at Las Vegas High School's younger brother to the west, Western High School. Albeit for the terms of my 
research the land that would embrace Western was decades from development. The friendships found within the ranks of the Las Vegas High 
School Alumni Association clan are of a cherished sort that I have collaborated with on numerous projects. 
 

Included in the collective of collaborations is a venture shared with LVHS alumni Rollie Gibbs and Dave Williams known as Pioneering Las Vegas 
History. PLVH meets for a luncheon event at the Nevada State Museum the second Tuesday every month at 11:30 for a program that discusses a 
contributing subject of interest. These historical events have included several with ties to Las Vegas High School including, the Wildcat Lair, the 
Rhythmettes, the preservation of Las Vegas High School and a celebration of the 60th anniversary of the 1953 State Championship football team. 
Please consider joining us for future discussions with the PLVH group, inclusive of an event on March 12 that welcomes Las Vegas High School 
alum Bill Boyd (1949), Executive Chairman and co-founder of Boyd Gaming Company. 

PLEASE SUBMIT BIOS ON YOURSELF OR OTHER ALUMNI . . . 
If you would like to submit a bio for the “Notable Alumni Corner” in future newsletters, please send it to Patty at lvowl@aol.com or to 
the address on the top of page one of this newsletter.  Bios will also be posted on the “Notable Alumni” page of the LVHSAA web-
site (www.lvhsaa.com).  Thanks! 

         WE’D LOVE TO HEAR YOUR STORIES! 
If you have an interesting or funny story from your days at LVHS or early days in Las Vegas, 

please let us know so we can share it with everyone in our next newsletter!  Thanks!! 

HAVE YOU MOVED OR CHANGED YOUR E-MAIL ADDRESS? 
If so, please don’t forget to let us know!  We certainly don’t want to lose you!  So let us know by any of these methods: 

 

 Mail: LVHSAA - c/o Patty Haack     Phone: Call Patty at (702) 876-6660 
  1854 Taylorville Street, Las Vegas, NV 89135   Email: lvowl@aol.com 

NEW NEVADA FIRST LADY IS AN LVHS ALUMNUS!   
 

Kathy Ong, class of 1976 and a former Rhythmette, married our new Nevada Governor Steve Sisolak on December 28, 2018. Kathy 
and Sisolak met over 5 years ago at their local gym.  She was born in Ely and is the co-founder and director of a financial consulting 
firm.  She also has served since 2011 as chairwoman of Nevada’s retirement board which oversees pension plans for thousands of 
former state and local workers. 

Photo by Joe Thomson 

Kathy Ong (1976) 

IF YOU’D LIKE TO VIEW THIS NEWSLETTER IN COLOR … it’s on our website. 
Go to:  www.lvhsaa.com and then to the “Association News” page.  Then click on Wildcat Tales #21. 
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2019 CLASS REUNIONS 
 

Here is a list of classes that we know of so far that are planning reunions this year!  These are also listed on our website and will be updated as we 
learn of others.  We also provide this information to Clark County School District so the reunions are also listed on their website.  If you have any 
information about reunions for classes of 1974, 1984, 1989, 1994, 1999, 2004, 2009, it would be appreciated if you would let us know. 
 

Class Reunion   Dates   Contact    Contact Details 
1950 69th   To be determined  Barbara Sexsmith Taylor  (801) 636-5688 or btaylorb@msn.com 
1953 66th   September 20 & 21 Alice Thiriot Hoffman  (702) 839-6393 or alver8913@gmail.com 
1954 65th   September 20 & 21 Rollie Gibbs   (702) 983-7838 
1956 63rd    September 20 & 21 Patty Haack   (702) 876-6660 or lvowl@aol.com 
1959 60th   To be determined  Rana Gee Goodman  (702) 433-6618 or rana0527@aol.com 
1964 55th   September 20 & 21 Dianne Abercrombie Oliver  (702) 248-6556 or dianneoliver49@aol.com 
1969 50th   September 20 & 21 Marilyn Dondero Loop  lvhs1969@gmail.com 
1979 40th   September 20 & 21 Krissy Ayon   (702) 350-3713 or thekrayon@hotmail.com   

We will be happy to help you with your reunion planning in any way we can, including providing you with a list and/or mail labels for your class.  Our 
mailing lists are current as of last December.  If you haven’t finalized plans yet and just want to get the word out for classmates to contact you and 
help with your planning, let us know that too and we’ll post that on our website.  You can always add details later.  As you can see, most classes 
are holding their reunions the night before the Wildcat Reunion which makes it easier for out-of-towners to attend both events and take advantage 
of the great hotel rates at the Orleans.   
 
 

CLASS CONTACTS AND KEEPING TRACK OF LVHS ALUMNI 
 

Our alumni database with almost 5700 names and current addresses.  This is used for the mailing of the flyer for the annual Wildcat Reunion and 
for these newsletters.  We never give out any information from this database to anyone without permission and it is NEVER used for any other 
purpose.  When we do the annual mailing, we get a lot of address updates from the post office and alumni, so our data is as current as possible.  
We have found that our mailings by “snail mail”, rather than email or Facebook, are much more successful, as there is no way to know when people 
change their email addresses, and those that don’t use email are not left out.  We will be happy to provide the contact (keeper of class names and 
addresses) for each class with the mailing list that we have for their class.  We hear from a lot of alumni each year that say they weren’t even aware 
of the Wildcat Reunion or LVHSAA, so we need your help to reach more of them!  If you are, or know who is, the contact for your class, please let 
us know.  If we can reach more people, the Wildcat Reunion will be even more fun for all.  The classes we need contacts for are:  1985, 1990, 
1992, 1994, 2000, 2004, 2006, 2007, 2009, 2010, 2011, 2012 and 2014 through 2018.   

CALLING ALL WILDCATS FROM CLASSES OF 1960 THROUGH 1964 . . . .  
 

. . . you will be honored at the next Wildcat Reunion (on September 21, 2019).  We will be including brief bios on you in the 

program that we give out at the reunion.  So please - let us know (1) what did you do after graduating from LVHS (go to 
school?  go to work? get married?  (2) what is or was your profession or job; have you retired?  When?  (3) how 
many children, grandchildren, and great-grandchildren do you have, and (4) anything else you’d like us to know!  

We’d really appreciate your sending it soon!! 
Please send it to:  lvowl@aol.com or to the address at the top of Page 1.  Thanks! 

2019 WILDCAT REUNION 
 

Be sure you have this date on your calendar now - Saturday, SEPTEMBER 21, 2019.  That’s the next 
all-class Wildcat Reunion!!   We are now starting plans for this year’s Wildcat Reunion, so if you have 
any ideas or suggestions, would like to join our committee or help us out at the reunion, please let us 
know!  We really need some additional help at the reunion, so please consider volunteering.  
Contact Patty at (702) 876-6660 or via email to lvowl@aol.com.   
 

The reunion will be held in the Mardi Gras Ballroom at the Orleans Hotel and Casino.  We will be  
honoring members of the classes of 1960 through 1964 this year and hope to have a lot of  
attendees from those classes!  Flyers with details will be sent out by the first week of July. If you’ve 
moved during the last year, please be sure we have your current mailing address.  Information 

will also be available on our website www.lvhsaa.com and on Facebook.  Advance reservations may be made by credit card on our website starting 
in July.  We appreciate the positive comments we have received from so many of you and love hearing how much some of you look forward to this 
event every year.  What a great chance to see your friends from your high school years - not just from your class!  See you in September! 

LVHSAA WEBSITE (www.lvhsaa.com) 
 

Check out our website—lvhsaa.com!  Our Webmaster, Dave Williams (1972), does a fantastic job of keeping it up to date almost daily.  You’ll find lots of great infor-
mation, including lists of classes, bios of notable alumni, lists by class of deceased alumni and teachers, photos from class and Wildcat reunions, history of LVHS 
and more!  Let Dave know if you would like to contribute something for your class - stories, photos, class reunion information, etc.  Contact Dave at 
dave@lvhsaa.com.   

Singing the Alma Mater 
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SCHOLARSHIPS 
 

The LVHSAA is planning to award $24,000 in scholarships this year to deserving seniors who are planning to attend a Southern Nevada university 
or college.  This will be the 11th consecutive year that we have awarded scholarships, and will bring the total to $135,000!  We are able to do this 
only thanks to the generous donations from our alumni!  Many thanks to the following alumni who donated to this fund since the December 
newsletter: 
   Paul Carter (1968)   Connie Oliver Leigh (1956) 
   Ed Craw (1960)   Darlene Pinter (1956) 
   Cheryl Hoffman Rogers-Purdue (1956) Nancy Pracejus Craft (1955) 
   Sharon Meade Rasey (1956)  Davod Soss (1964) 
   Peggy Nickerson Crockett (1942) Robert Stoldal (1961) 
       

Thanks also to those of you that purchased shirts, hats, mugs, license frames, etc. Your purchases also benefit our scholarship fund. 

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING AND BOARD ELECTIONS 
 

Our 2019 annual LVHSAA Membership Meeting and board elections will be held on 

Wednesday, May 8, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. in the cafeteria of Las Vegas High School, 

6500 East Sahara.  All LVHS alumni are invited.  The meeting will begin with a special 

performance by the LVHS Spectrum singing and dance group.  We will be electing three 

LVHSAA directors and will be reviewing our accomplishments, current projects and 

goals for the future.  Refreshments will be served, and you’ll have an opportunity to see 

the trophy cases and LVHS memorabilia going all the way back to 1930!   Some of the 

LVHS Student Council members and scholarship recipients will be joining us.  You’ll be impressed and will enjoy visit-

ing with them as they are always interested in discussing LVHS and Las Vegas history with us.  Please put this date 

on your calendar now and plan to join us!  A letter with details and a nomination form are enclosed.  We’d appre-

ciate it if you would please take time to read those materials and send in your nominations to be received by  

April 13.  CONSIDER RUNNING FOR OUR BOARD!  All of us find our volunteer efforts extremely rewarding, 
especially when you realize you’ve actually had an impact on the future of LVHS students.  We are always 
looking for new members with fresh ideas and would really like to get some of you “younger” alumni       
involved, so please think about it and let us know if you are interested.  You won’t be sorry! 

REMEMBER THE LVHSAA IN YOUR TRUSTS AND WILLS! 
 

Plan ahead to give scholarships or donations to the LVHSAA in your name or in memory of a family member, classmate, or friend. 
Your tax deductible donation will have a direct impact on deserving students and the life they are trying to build!   

 

Please remember the LVHSAA in your charitable gift-giving plans and final wishes. 

KEEPING UP WITH OUR SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS 
 

It’s always interesting to hear how our scholarship recipients have done since leaving LVHS.  Here’s an update from a 
2013 recipient: 
 

Javier Aget-Torres (class of 2013) was his Class President.  He is now 23 years old and received a 
Bachelor’s from UNLV in Psychology and Marriage & Family Therapy, graduating in the class of 2017.   
He then returned to UNLV to take nursing prerequisite courses to get into a nursing program 
(Microbiology, Human Anatomy & Physiology, Nutrition, etc.).  When we heard from him in early 2018, 
he was working as a Case Manager for the Boys & Girls Clubs where he was helping low-income families, 
and was in his last two prerequisites and had been accepted to Columbia University in New York to  
pursue a Masters of Nursing and Doctorate of Nursing Practice in Psychiatric Mental Health Nursing.  

After graduating the four year Masters to Doctorate combined program, he will be working as a Psychiatric Nurse Practi-
tioner in Las Vegas.  He hopes to one day open his own clinic and provide medication management and mental health 
services for at-risk populations such as low income families, LGBT folks, ethnic minorities and disabled veterans. 
 

If you one of our scholarship recipients, we’d love to hear how you are doing.  Have you finished school?  What 
are you doing now?  Let us know at lvowl@aol.com. 



WELCOME NEW LVHSAA MEMBERS  
 

We are very pleased to welcome the alumni listed below who joined the LVHSAA since the December newsletter. 
Thanks for being a part of the LVHSAA!! 

 

Arvid Lucky Bessent (1957)  
Shane Ross (1958) 

 

Just a reminder to those of you that haven’t joined yet.  Your dues are TAX DEDUCTIBLE and go towards a great cause - helping LVHS students 
in need and making a difference in their lives.   
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TAKE THE “MEMBERSHIP CHALLENGE” !! 
Help your class win the LVHSAA Annual Membership Trophy! 

 

Congratulations to members of Class of 1956 for winning the trophy the last two years!  Your class could win the annual 
revolving “Membership Challenge” trophy at this year’s Wildcat Reunion by having the most LVHSAA members as of the 

night of the reunion.  Help your class win!  If you’re not already a member or haven’t renewed your membership, do so now!  All new 
memberships and renewals of expired memberships between now and September 21, 2019 will count!  Spread the word to your 
friends and classmates!  If your class wins, members attending the Wildcat Reunion will not only win the trophy - but will also receive 
surprise gifts!  So accept the challenge and help your class win in 2019!  Come on class contacts - round up some new members for 
us!  You can’t let Class of 1956 win again!! 

FUND RAISING 
 

SAVE THE DATE!!   October 17, 2019 - “HAVE YOU SEEN YOUR HISTORY LATELY?”,  honoring a great Wildcat, 

William “Bill” Boyd (class of 1949), will include special guests and performances at the Las Vegas Academy Performing Arts Center
(the “old” LVHS auditorium). Details will be provided in early July. We hope you will join us for an exciting evening -  to help us “See 
Our Future” and to preserve your legacy.   

Don’t forget to do your 
shopping at 

Amazon.Smile! 
 

The LVHSAA will 
receive .05% 

It’s easy! 
Just go to our website -  

www.lvhsaa.com 
and click on the  

Amazon Smile logo 
on our Home Page! 

HOW A LAS VEGAS ACADEMY STUDENT FEELS ABOUT OUR “OLD LVHS” 7TH STREET CAMPUS 
 

One of our LVHSAA board members, Maria Konold, had occasion to talk with a 2008 graduate of the Las Vegas Academy.  Marissa Lessman 
grew up in Las Vegas and has gone on to a career of Screenwriting and Film Production.  After graduating from the LVA, she earned a BFA in 
Acting from the Chicago College of Performing Arts at Roosevelt University and an MFA in Screenwriting from DePaul University.  She says “the 
best part about going to LVA was the history that is literally alive in those walls.  When the theatre was filled with applauding audiences it felt 
as if that energy would be there forever.  I felt lucky to have a moment where it was just me in one of these buildings, soaking up all that had come 
before me.  LVA is so special because if has remained authentic.  While some of the facilities do not have the newest technology or more conven-
ient ways of doing things, it is better - because it has never changed.  It is vintage, beautiful and remains an iconic jewel of Las Vegas his-
tory.  The time I spent there helped me see the value in remaining true to who you are, regardless of the changing world around you.” 

CONGRATULATIONS TO LVHS PRINCIPAL DEBBIE BROCKETT  
(Written by Jill Leone, LVHSAA Board Member & Retired LVHS Faculty) 

 

It is with heavy hearts and an ever familiar sense of Wildcat pride that we bid farewell to beloved LVHS Principal Debbie 
Brockett as she leaves to assume responsibility as Region Superintendent of CCSD Region 2. A longtime Wildcat, Debbie 
first joined the staff at LVHS in 1998 as a Special Education Facilitator, where she worked hands-on with a broad spectrum of 
students. Recognized almost immediately for her exceptional skills by former Principal Barry Gunderson, Debbie soon  
assumed a leadership role as Dean of Students and less than one year later, was appointed the position of Assistant Principal 
over curriculum and testing. "Thank you, Mrs. Brockett" soon became the mantra for thousands of students as she created 
new and innovative programs and after-school tutoring sessions and classes, continually thinking outside the box to ensure 
the success of all students. Getting to know her students brought both pride and joy and also gave Debbie the ability to chal-

lenge each and every one of them to reach ever higher. After nearly 4 years as Assistant Principal, Debbie left Vegas shortly to serve as principal 
of Silvestri Middle School, but soon followed her heart back to its Wildcat roots in 2007, where she served as Principal until this, her 12th year.     
It would be impossible to count the number of lives that Debbie Brockett has touched from students to teachers and parents alike or the futures 
she has helped make possible. We wish you luck, Debbie Brockett, as you go on to blaze new trails and strengthen our district. We know you will 

still be with us, for "Once a Wildcat, always a Wildcat."  Let us now offer our own thank you, Mrs. Brockett for everything you have done for 

LVHS and the support provided by your students and staff at the annual Wildcat Reunion. 
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      YEARBOOKS 
 

Many thanks to those of you that donated yearbooks recently for our LVHSAA  
library.  Joylin Johnson Vandenberg (1945) donated yearbooks from 1942, 1943 
and 1944, Myra Sherwood Nelson (1965) donated yearbooks from 1928 and 1929, 
and Victoria Pinjuv (1972) donated a 1970 yearbook.  Any duplicates received are 
made available to LVHS alumni for a donation to our scholarship fund.   
 

We now have 75 yearbooks in our LVHSAA library, dating back to 1921, plus 
several duplicates now available (see below).  We need your help to complete our 
library, which serves many purposes, and provides a central location for obtaining 
information whenever any of you need it.  If you have yearbooks for any of these 
years that we are missing and you would like to donate, please let us know:  1958, 
1959, 1961, 1965, 1967, 1969, 1972, 1973, 1974, 1978, 1979, 1985, 1986, 1987, 1995, 1998, 2003, 2015, 
2016. 

 

          Consider leaving your yearbooks to the LVHSAA in your trusts and wills! 
 

                   YEARBOOKS AVAILABLE 
 

Yearbooks from the following years are currently available for a minimum donation of $25 to the LVHSAA Scholarship Fund:  1942, 1943, 1948, 
1951, 1955, 1957, 1963, 1964, 1970, 1989. 2006.  To date, yearbook sales have made over $3000 for our scholarship fund!   
 

Contact Patty at (702) 876-6660 or email to lvowl@aol.com if you are interested in any of these yearbooks, or if you have any LVHS yearbooks 

you would like to donate. 
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LVHS MEMORABILIA AND SENIOR SQUARES MONUMENT 
AT LAS VEGAS ACADEMY 

 

Don’t forget to visit the “old” campus, now the Las Vegas Academy, on 
7th Street to see the LVHS memorabilia display in the beautiful cabinet 
built by our Historian, Joe Thomson  While you are there, don’t forget to 
check out the Senior Squares monument near the front entrance. 
 
Many thanks to those of you that have donated memorabilia.  We’ve 
received a lot of great items such as Rhythmette uniforms,  band uni-
forms, letter sweaters, class rings, photographs, commencement programs, diplomas, etc.  Please contact Patty at 
(702) 876-6660 or lvowl@aol.com if you have items you would like to donate or loan to us for display.   
 

Attention Classes of 1959, 1964, 1969, 1974, 1979, 1984, and 1989:  Since you are celebrating significant 

reunions this year, we’d like to display memorabilia from your classes in our fall display, so let us know if you would 
like to donate or loan us something representing your classes. 

LEARN MORE ABOUT THE LVHSAA . . .  
 
All LVHS alumni to are welcome to attend our Board of Directors 
meetings. We meet on Sunday afternoons at 2 p.m. approximately 
8 times a year. 
 
If you are interested in 
attending our meetings, 
contact Patty at (702) 876
-6660 or lvowl@aol.com 
for dates and details. 
 
We hope you will join us 
and learn more about the 
LVHSAA! 

 
 

LVHSAA VEHICLE DONATION PROGRAM  
 

Vehicle donations are an important 
source of scholarship funds.  Since 
we are a 501(c)3 charitable organiza-
tion, donations can provide a sizeable 
tax deduction for the donor and will 
provide LVHS students with much-

needed scholarships.  To date, we have received 
cars, trucks, trailers, jet skis, boats and  a motor-
home.  We will accept any vehicle or item of value 
and the donor will receive the largest appropriate tax 
deduction.  Contact Bruce Lang-
son at (702) 265-1735 or blang-
son@hotmail.com to schedule a 
pick-up of your vehicle or other 
items of value. 

Photo by Joe Thomson 
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Important Dates & Upcoming Events 
to Put on Your Calendars 

Board Nominations Due April 13, 2019 

Board Election Ballots Due May 1, 2019 

Annual Membership 
Meeting 

May 8, 2019 

Summerlin Patriotic  
Parade 

July 4, 2019 

Wildcat Reunion 
September 21, 

2019 

LVHS Homecoming Parade 
and Game 

To be 
determined 

“Have You Seen Your  
History Lately” Fundraiser 

October 17, 2019 

Veterans Day Parade 
November 11, 

2019 

JOIN US ON THE WILDCAT FLOAT 
 
 

Our Wildcat float will be in three parades this year - 
the Summerlin Patriotic Parade on July 4, the Vet-
erans Day Parade on November 11, and the LVHS 
Homecoming Parade in October (date to be deter-
mined).   
 

Plan to come join us on the float for the 
July 4 Summerlin Patriotic Parade!  You’ll 

have a really fun time and your heart will fill with pride 
to see the patriotism dis-
played by those attending!   
The parade features more 
than 70 entries including 

American military heros, marching bands, floats, giant inflatable 
balloons and children’s favorite storybook and cartoon charac-
ters. The LVHS cheerleaders participate too!  Our float has been 
in this parade for the last 4 years and has won a trophy every 
year!  For details, contact Bruce Langson at (702) 265-1735 or 
blangson@hotmail.com or Rollie Gibbs at (702) 873-7838. 

2018 Summerlin Patriotic Parade 

William “Billy” Allison (1976) - 02/19/19 
Marlys Baldwin Opie (1945) – 12/08/18 
Evelyn Browning Sanford (1956) - 
11/08/18 
John (Jack) Coker, Jr. (1948) – 12/20/18 
Bill Allen Cook (1952) – 06/17/18 
Joyce Edwards White (1946) - Date Unknown 

Royce Feour (1957) – 12/25/18 
Gary Fisher (1956) – 12/26/18 
Harrie Hess (1947) – 12/14/18 

Frances Isaacson Abbott (1948) - 01/28/19 
Scott King (1955) – 01/15/19 
Gary Wayne Leavitt (1962) – 01/18/19 
Calvin Logan (1956) - 10/13/18 
Connie Molina Harrison (1960) – 01/04/19 

Ted Mull (1954) – 01/25/19 
Kathryn Naylor (1965) – 01/09/19 
Leon Netz (1956) - 09/21/18 
N. Revier Palmer (Faculty) - 12/22/92 
Elaine Pleger Spilsbury – 01/26/19 

Larry J. Pollock (1970s; yr unknown) – 
01/20/19 
Jean Prebish Kutz (1956) – 11/28/10 
Mary Jane Scritchfield (Teacher) – 
10/04/14 
Elizabeth “B.J.” Stevenson (1941) – 
12/13/18 
Kimberly Jean Tinder (1995) – 01/11/19 
John C. Vanpelt (1972) – 10/23/15 
Richard G. Worthen (1947) – 12/15/18 

May They Rest in Peace!May They Rest in Peace!May They Rest in Peace!   
A complete list of deceased alumni, by class, is available on the “In Memoriam” page of the LVHSAA website:  

www.lvhsaa.com 
Thanks to those of you that sent us updates since the last newsletter. 

If you know of anyone else that should be included on the lists, please let us know. 

In MemoriamIn MemoriamIn Memoriam   
Here is a list of LVHS alumni who have passed that we learned about since the last newsletter. 

All have been added to the In Memoriam page on the LVHSAA website (lvhsaa.com). 
Note:  This list is in alphabetical order by last name (by maiden name for the women).   

Rollie Accepting the 2018 Trophy 

CHECK THIS OUT . . .   Roosevelt Toston (class of 1961) was on the cover of the September, 2018   
bizNEVADA magazine. which included a three page article about his accomplishments.  You can see the article 
on the internet by going to: 
  https://south.biznevada.com/2018/10/roosevelt-toston-pioneer-creator-change/ 
In addition, Roosevelt has now published his third book, entitled “Seeing Stars, My Tribute to Celebrities,  
Historians & Pioneers”.  You can find details about all three of Roosevelt’s books on Amazon.com.  Roosevelt 
was featured in our Wildcat Tales newsletter #5 in March, 2011.  His biography can also be found on the 
“Notable Alumni” page of our lvhsaa.com website.   



ORDER YOUR LVHSAA MEMORABILIA NOW  
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

All Proceeds Benefit our Scholarship Fund! 
 

 

Limited supplies remaining of t-shirts!  These items have been a big hit with alumni!  The hats and license frames have also 
been very popular!  Order yours today - you’ll love them!  We still have a few of the beautiful pewter plates available. They are collec-
tor’s items!  GET A FREE PEN/STYLUS WITH EVERY ORDER OF ANY OF THESE ITEMS!   

T– Shirts & Hats 
$20 each 

(Black with  
red lettering) 

 
($28 each if 

mailed—or both 
for $50 if mailed) 

License Plate Frame - $5 
(or $9 if mailed) 

LVHSAA Pen/Stylus Combo—Works great with your cell phone! 
$1 (or $3 if mailed by itself) 

 - or get one FREE with every order of other items! 

Lapel Pin - $5 
(or $7 if mailed by itself) 

Wildcat Mug - $10 
(or $18 if mailed) 
Right or left-handed 

available 

LVHS Pewter Plate (Collector’s Item) 
 

Only a few left!  Numbered on back. 
Designed by a Las Vegas resident and 

made in 1977 by Wilton Columbia 
(company closed in 1989) 

Obtained directly from family of designer - 
brand new - never previously sold! 

12” diameter 

Free plate hanger and 
photo of LVHS included 

 
GREAT FOR GIFTS! 

 

$100 (or $120 if mailed) 

THANKS FOR SUPPORTING 
THE LVHSAA!! 

Please contact Patty at (702) 876-6660 or lvowl@aol.com 
if you’d like to order any of these items 
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LVHS ALUMNI ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 

This list is in alphabetical order by last name (by maiden name 
for the women). 

LIFETIME MEMBERS (Founding) 
Barbara Bailey Baker (1968) 
Laura Beverlin Chadburn (1970) 
Myram Borders (1954) 
James J. Brown (1959) 
Laura Brown Brown (1963) 
Richard Bryan (1955) 
William Chadburn (1970)  
Maynard Chambers (1960) 
Melvin Close (1952) 
Eleanor Connell Ahern (1957) 
Unette Crawford Wall-King (1953) 
Ivan Eisenberg (1948) 
Kenneth Flippin (1960) 
Rana Gee Goodman (1959) 
Jerrie Germaine Marson (1954) 
Rollie Gibbs (1954) 
Gail Gibson (1953) 
Anne Goldberg Hodgdon (1964) 
Art Goldstrom (1953)  
Donald Graham (1955) 
Patty Haack (1956)  
Arlene Henson Oakes (1955)  
Merrilee Hill Becker (1954) 
John Holland (1953) 
Michael Hollingshead (1957)  
Kathleen Horden Close (1959) 
Joylin Johnson Vandeberg (1945) 
William Allen Kaercher (1968) 
Paul Kellogg (1959) 
Richard King (1952) 
Bruce Langson (1965) 
Susan Lowe Shlisky (1965) 
Ben Bradley Maze (1975) 
Jack Milligan (1951)  
Charlotte Mugleston Kelly (1954) 
Nancy Murray Harkess (1960) 
Jack Oakes (1952) 
Miriam O’Donnell Pemberton  
(1955) 
Diane Pahor Belt (1956) 
John Petricciani (1954) 
Linda Rankin Givens (1958) 
Bobbie Sue Reed Poole (1959) 
Stephen J. Rimel (1958) 
Matt Shlisky (1964) 
J. Todd Stewart (1972) 
Judith Stiborek Gibson (1976) 
Joan Underhill Huff (1948) 
Alice Van Der Meer (Honorary)  
Gary Vause (1956) 
Lynn VonTesmar Thomas (1956) 
David H. Williams (1972) 
Gene Winn (1956) 
 
LIFETIME MEMBERS 
(Non-Founding) 
Gail Adams Hardy (1951) 
Robert Allen (1965) 
Michael Anthony (1964) 
Joan Appleyard Pribyl (1955) 
Mary Lynn Ashworth (1961) 
Gai Bails Anthony (1964) 
George Ball (1953) 
Jerry Ballinger (1952) 
Yvonne Ballinger LaRowe (1950) 
Nancy K. Banner (1974) 

Edward Beecher (1954) 
Jack Bennett (1954) 
Karen Beverlin Scruggs (1967) 
Jack Binion (1955) 
Arlyss Bishop Burkett (1957) 
Catherine Blackman Hammelrath  
(1953) 
Veronica Blomgren Wilson (1969) 
Bill Bowser (1953) 
William S. Boyd (1949) 
Phyllis Bradley Binion (1952) 
Robert Bray (Faculty) 
James Brennan (1948) 
William Wayne Brian (1960) 
B. Mahlon Brown (1957) 
Mildred Callaway Limley (1960) 
Pamela Calos Hicks (1964) 
Shirley Chaffee Branam (1953) 
Chet Cox (1972) 
Ed Craw (1969) 
Pat Crutchfield Snider (1955) 
Dorothy Damrow Lee (1958) 
Lee Dane (1955) 
Elaine Danzinger Frankovich  
(1965) 
Judy Dennison Wolferts (1965) 
Don Dillingham (1953) 
Clayton Downey (1963) 
Joan Dredge Brookhyser (1965) 
Susan Ellingson Lessick (1967) 
Mary Enomoto (1947) 
Mark Fenstermaker (1970) 
Jan Fitzgerald Jones (1966) 
Duane Foremaster (1954) 
Linda Foster Aydelott (1965) 
Julia Fountain Chase (1959) 
Bruce L. Frye (1970) 
Billie Lee Galloway Schofield  
(1950) 
L. D. George (1948) 
John Gibson (1955) 
Joann Goddard Sears (1966) 
Kenneth Gragson (1954) 
William Graham (1963) 
Susan Greenspun Fine (1963) 
Larry Hahn (1956) 
Carol Ham Landsman (1965) 
Barbara Hampton Givens (1955) 
Patricia Hanlon Monie (1966) 
John Hanson (1964) 
Gordon Hardy (1957) 
Peter L. Haslehurst (1969) 
Glenn H. Haueisen (1965) 
John James Herda (1970) 
Norman Hilbrecht (1952) 
Elliott Hollub (1957) 
Karla Howlett Cox (1973) 
Christopher Jacobs (1989) 
Nancy Jeffers Schmidt (1956) 
Karen Joyce Jew Patton (1970) 
James J. Jimmerson (1969) 
Kim Keach Laub (1974) 
Harold Kinsey (1962) 
Don Klinkner (1953) 
Maria Konold (1981) 
Ted Konold (1956) 
Lillian Kovats Cross (1965) 

Joel Laub (1971) 
Elizabeth Leavitt Salmon (1965) 
Danny Lee (1953) 
Garlene Logan (1957) 
Ron Lurie (1958) 
Naomi Lytle Gibbs (1954) 
Marilyn Mack (1971) 
Dale Mapel (1965) 
James McClenahen (1956) 
Richard McEvoy (1949) 
Peter Timothy McRoberts (1970) 
Barbara Meek Bawden (1957) 
Karl Mendenhall (1956) 
Deborah Moore Scott (1965) 
Judy Murphy Das Gupta (1956) 
Carolyn Myers Hanna (1961) 
Frank Nails (Faculty) 
Henry Stephen Nelson (1965) 
Bruce L. Patton (1970) 
Lorraine Perry Hunt-Bono (1957) 
Sandy Pettit Backus (1965) 
Raymond Pike (1966) 
Howard Pink (1961) 
Dan B. Porter (1957) 
Edward Pribyl (1955) 
William Pursel (1975) 
Colleen Ragsdale Schmucher  
(1964) 
Don Rasmussen (1953) 
Dale Reese, Jr. (1960) 
Dale Reese, III (1980) 
Michael Reese (1961) 
Sigmund Rogich (1962) 
Larry Ruvo (1964) 
Francine Sarno Pulliam (1956) 
Gary Scruton (1956) 
Paul Sedway (1948) 
Myra Sherwood Nelson (1965) 
Sherman Simmons (1963) 
Earl J. Smith (1953) 
William D. Sorensen (1949) 
David Soss (1964) 
Bill Stirton (1965) 
Robert Stoldal (1961) 
Pamela Tinder Sitton (1966) 
Hennie Van Greuning (1972) 
Sharon Von Tobel Schmitt (1958) 
Gary Webb (1965) 
Yvette Weinstein Hall (1965) 
Donna Williams Hardy (1957) 
Jennifer Wilson Andricopulos  
(1993) 
Ann Woodruff Campbell (1959) 
Kay Woodruff Eberl (1955) 
Georgeann Wright Ray (1978) 
Richard Wright (1965) 
Cecil Wynn (1960) 
Linda Young Madsen (1959) 
 

HONORARY LIFETIME MEMBERS  
Debbie Brockett 
Allan Gladstone 
Cathy Langson 
Jim Marsh 
Lou Ann Sodano 
Joe Thomson 
Brenda Williams 
Lynn Zook 

2018 GRADIATES 
Adrian Garcia 

 
2018 SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENT  
MEMBERS 

Gerardo Aguayo-Flores 
Robyn Galvez 
Brianna Gomez 
Tamara Halverson 
Spencer Lucci 
Kathia Malfavon-Medina 
Nancy Nunez 
Rocia Santos 
Elizabeth Solis-Vilanueva 
Andrew Vasquez 
 
ANNUAL MEMBERS (Founding) 
Gail Andress (1944) 
Terry Berkemeyer Henry (1977) 
Dennis Berry (1976) 
James Bilbray (1956)  
George Bogdanovich (1953)  
Kenneth Brown (1957)  
Carey Burke (1955)   
George K. Davis (1952) 
Marthe Dunne Covic (1967) 
Bailey Fightlin Herz (1955) 
Patsy George Leavitt (1956) 
Pat Hail (1956) 
William E. Hamilton (1953) 
Donna Hanley Andress (1943) 
Mary Ann Hart (1967) 
Carole Inghram Montalto (1956) 
Kae Jones Bogdanovich (1956) 
Clarel Komer Krpan (1960) 
Larry Landingham (1954) 
Tiki Lebowitz Axelrod (1956) 
Dutchy Middleton Jordan (1956) 
Charles Musser (1955) 
Carol Phillips Hail (1956) 
Darlene Pinter (1956) 
Nancy Pracejus Craft (1955) 
Marilyn Riggs Schouten (1950) 
Adele Salton Baratz (1944) 
Donna Sanford Lage (1959) 
Albert Schouten (1967) 
Richard Scott (1956) 
Barbara Sexsmith Taylor (1950) 
Beverly (Arlene) Stanley  
Landingham (1956) 
Paul Stokes (1945) 
Elizabeth Stutz Marner-Brooks  
(1961) 
DeEtte Tilley Szydloski (1961) 
JoAnn Ward Ryan (1954) 

George Wilkinson (1953) 
 
  

Note:  Bold = due for renewal.  If your membership has 
expired, this is the last newsletter you will receive.  If 
your name is not listed, your dues expired prior to 09/30/18. 
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ANNUAL MEMBERS 
(Non-Founding) 
Diane Abercombie Oliver (1964) 
Wayne Abercrombie (1965) 
Deborah Lee Ackerman (1972) 
Patricia Afflerbach Andrews  
(1973) 
Susan Alper Vermillon-Mugge 
(1961) 
Kenneth Ammon (1965) 
Candy Anderson Poole (1967) 
Jennifer Anderson Brown (1990) 
Robert Andrews (1973) 
John Angus (1959) 
Gary Bair (1964) 
Ronald E. Baker (1957) 
Deanna Ballinger Miller (1956) 
Ardie Ban Minnis (1947) 
Jill Barnard (1965) 
Beverly Bean Short (1958) 
John Bearce (1953) 
Caryn Berger Dibble (1965) 
Arvid Lucky Bessent (1957) 
William A. Bishop (1950) 
Kent Blad (1979) 
Jerry Boehm (1956) 
Nina Bogdanovich Wolters  
(1950) 
Elizabeth Bohen Knight (1956) 
Brad Boisjolie (1955) 
Jane Book Fry (1956) 
Tom Book (1957) 
Jo Boone Kimball (1956) 
Nancy Bowers Peccole (1959) 
Floyd Boyle (1956) 
Joseph Brandise (1958) 
Robert Brandt (1965) 
D. Roger Bremner (1955) 
Robert Brinton (1960) 
John Brower (1958) 
Kay Brower Rothman (1955) 
Lori Brown Huckaby (1976) 
Roger Bryan (1956) 
Gary Bunker (1965) 
Tona Bunker Taylor (1965) 
Judy Burke Keck (1955) 
Trudy Burrows Duke (1960) 
Sarah Butler Walker (1970) 
Agnes Butterfield (Faculty) 
Sandi Caesar Angerami (1964) 
Countess Joan Calhoun Deiro  
(1957) 
Laurel Callaway Baker (1957) 
Gayle Laurene Callery Scheeler 
(1965) 
Noreen Callihan Cartwright (1955) 
Paul Carter (1968) 
Bob Chambers (1947) 
Barbara Chase Rowan (1952) 
Paula Christensen Trimmer (1956) 
Joyce Churchfield Borgna 
(1957) 
Gayle Clark Brandt (1965) 
Stanley Clifton (1950) 
Bart Cohen (1956) 
Gilbert Cohen (1965) 
Mary Coleman Kincaid- 
Chauncey (1956) 
Rodney Conner (1965) 
Thomas R. Cook (1954) 
Clarice Craig Dean (1970) 
Carla Crittenden Kerr (1956) 
Dania Curiel-Vargus (2017) 
Susan Davis Billings (1958) 
Larry Dawson (1953) 
Dennis Dean (1966) 
Count Robert Deiro (1955) 

Janis Denison Shurtliff (1963) 
Elizabeth Dewey Russell (1957) 
Patrick Dowlen (1958) 
Louis Du Bois (1965) 
Jim Dunbar (1956) 
Mary Eaton Taylor (1954) 
Ruth Epperson Schleck (1950) 
Janice Fallman (1965) 
Arthur (Jack) Feetham (1943) 
Connie Fernandez Kershaw  
(1978) 
Gwyneth Nicole Fernandez  
(2017) 
Claire Flanders (1965) 
Jean Forsberg (1980) 
Teresa Fullerton LaPorte (1978) 
Ana Galilea-Flores (2017) 
Mike Gerlicher (1959) 
Carol Gibbins (1960) 
Eva Jean Gibson Borders (1962) 
Lynn Goddard Farrer (1961) 
Scott Gordon (1965) 
Vickie Grafman Yohay (1967) 
Martha Graham Clark (1953) 
Patsy Graham Covin (1952) 
Irmalee Gray Ross (1956) 
J. Michael Green (1964) 
Robert Gresham (1961) 
William Griffiths (1965) 
Richard Gubler (1957) 
Marian Hall Catron (1953) 
Hank Halverson (1961) 
Janice Hanson Titus (1961) 
Mary Alice Hardy Greenhalgh 
(1968) 
Jeff Harmon (1969) 
Kim Harney Moore (1980) 
Carmella Harris Chris (1956) 
Gretchen Harris Payne (1953) 
Ellen Hefner Stufmer (1958) 
Jean Heywood Slocum (1965) 
Evelyn Hibbard Rennert (1956) 
Connie Higgons Corley (1975) 
Cheryl Hoffman Rogers-Purdue 
(1956) 
Suzanne Hoskinson Scano  
(1968) 
Ronald Huntington (1965) 
Constance Huntsman Decker 
(1969) 
Marilyn Huntsman Whisler (1955) 
Sandra Huntsman Conner (1965) 
Kathleen Irwin Kinsey (1966) 
Dallas Ann Isbell Barnes (1962) 
Anne Jansen Rauscher (1955) 
David L. Johnson (1957) 
Kenneth E. Johnson (1970) 
Toni Jolley King (1952) 
Cynthia Jones Pilkington (1978) 
Robert Jones (1965) 
Hester Katzman Kremer (1966) 
Kathryn L. Keate Mills (1970) 
Judy Kennelley Leavitt (1956) 
Donna Kay Kent Furniss (1965) 
Michael King (1961) 
Bruce Kirkpatrick (1947) 
Donna Knox Terrell (1947) 
Carol Kopp McCullough (1963) 
Richard Kopp (1957) 
Kay Kreisler Segal (1979) 
Marsha Larsen Boisjolie (1956) 
Crystal Latham Beville (1981) 
Howard Leavitt (1955) 
Patricia Leavitt Schoppmann  
(1956) 
Karen Leonard McDonald (1977) 
Jill Leone (Faculty) 

Anna Lim Kwon (1978) 
Ester Lim Choi (1978) 
Lee Lovaas (1953) 
Gemme Lund Mears (1993) 
Michael Mack (1955) 
Robert MacKenzie (1950) 
Shirley Maguire Leavitt (1952) 
James Manuel (1972) 
Stephen Marafino (Faculty) 
Debbie Martin Sitton (1970) 
Karen Martineau Nicks (1963) 
Richard Mason (1958) 
Gianna Mata (2017) 
Gerald May (1952) 
Frank McCully (1956) 
Robert McGarvie (1956) 
Melody Mead (1967) 
Sharon Meade Rasey (1956) 
Gary Meckler (1968) 
Hope Metcalf Ramsdale (1959) 
Andrew J. Mikulich (1945) 
Julianna Miller Brooks (1957) 
Sandra Mitts Yoffie (1952) 
Peter Mohr (1952) 
Christina Montana Hall (1967) 
Ethel Moore Parrington (1968) 
Jackey Moore Clark (1945) 
JoEllen Mott Swarts (1961) 
Terry Nelson (1964) 
Peggy Nickerson Crockett  
(1942) 
James Nicks (1963) 
Connie Oliver Leigh (1956) 
John Oliver (1961) 
Ricardo Osguera-Cardona  
(2017) 
Margaret Ostler Hall (1956) 
Crystal Paine Compese (1960) 
Jasmin Paniagua-Martinez  
(2017) 
Don Payne (1946) 
Robert Peccole (1955) 
Marion Peterson (1950) 
Terry Peterson Ray (1963) 
Milan Petkovich (1955) 
Sandy Phoung Le (2017) 
Victoria Pinjuv (1972) 
Sharon Pocras Schwartz (1960) 
Gene Pollard (1964) 
Corinne Pool Fulkerson (1955) 
Candyce L. Porter Manuel (1972) 
Christine Poulos (1953) 
Dennis Powers (1966) 
Done’ Prescott Sharp (1956) 
Susan Raduziner Kelleher (1965) 
Robin Rardon DeNunzio (1956) 
Jackie Ream Allsop (1969) 
Jocelyn Kaye Reid Jensen (1955) 
Richard Reynolds (1956) 
James D. Riley (1947) 
Henry Rilling (1953) 
Gary Ritner (1954) 
Camille Roberts Ortiz (1953) 
E. Claire Roberts Rundles (1950) 
Wallace Rose (1965) 
Arne Rosencrantz (1965) 
R. Ian Ross (1956) 
Shane Ross (1958) 
Klara Rowe Petersen (1956) 
Maridee Rowe (1987) 
Dayle Rust (1950) 
Cristina Sa (Faculty) 
Alexandra Salvatierra (2017) 
Steven A. Sanders (1965) 
Jim Sanderson (1963) 
Joann Sandquist Dixon (1955) 
Saralee Sanger Shearin (1956) 

Vince Saponara (1957) 
Jennie Scarantino Verrilli (1974) 
Charles Schroeder (1964) 
Myrna Selwyn Morganstern  
(1963) 
Elsie Shaver Perske (1949) 
Laurel Shaw Klaus (1969) 
Sister Barbara Sheahan (1950) 
Sharon Sheppard Griffiths 
(1956) 
Ron Shlisky (1967) 
Janis Shupe Pollen (1966) 
Dylan Smith (2017) 
James L. (Jim) Smith (1958) 
Lucille Smith Meyers (1956) 
Richard Solis (1965) 
Paul Stanley (1955) 
Ursula Stelzner O’Neale (1970) 
Carl Stephens (1953) 
Beverly Stewart Hope (1946) 
Lynn Stewart (1959) 
Rose Stewart Woodbury (1962) 
Keith Stirling (1956) 
Robert Stirton (1981) 
George Swarts (1961) 
Ginger Swartzfager DeWeese 
(1962) 
Don Taylor (1953) 
Alice Thiriot Waite (1953) 
Jeannette Thiriot Peterson 
(1957) 
Vera Thompson Jensen (1971) 
Sharon Thurston Kopp (1957) 
William Titus (1959) 
Rosa Torres Martinez (1956) 
Roosevelt Toston (1961) 
Jerry Tousa (1953) 
Joe Trapani (1964) 
Stanley Trinaystich (1954) 
Evelyn Tudor Roberts (1942) 
Rayola Turnbow Bagwell (1956) 
Nancy Twitchell McMillan (1964) 
Laura Ungaro (1963) 
Patti Urga Sanderson (1964) 
Susie Van Der Meer Pinjuv  
(1955) 
Kristine Vandermark Powell 
(1965) 
Barry Vandever (1960) 
Lawrence Wagoner (1959) 
John W. Walker (1956) 
Marvin E. Wallace (1960) 
Bill Ward (1953) 
Kitty Ellen Warner Umbraco 
(1964) 
Ed Warren (1949) 
Roger Watson (1977) 
Ted Weaver (1956) 
Robert Wengert (1946) 
Allen Wheeler (1949) 
Susan Whipple Loreen (1964) 
Gary Whisler (1955) 
Klye Wilcox (2000) 
Peggy Williams Hallerberg 
(1958) 
Annette Wilson Loeb (1955) 
Bruce Woodbury (1962) 
Joseph Woodruff (1965) 
Kay A. Woodruff Bigglestone 
(1957) 
Larry Woodrum (1956) 
Clipta Jean Woolley Bosma (1948) 
Ed Wright (1959) 
Robert Wright (1960) 
Len Yelinek (1961) 
Sharon Young Miller (1964) 
Patricia Zahn Brinton (1960) 

Karen Zick Goff (1965) 
Phyllis Zimmerman Hart (1958) 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LVHS ALUMNI ASSOCIATION ANNUAL MEMBERS 
This list is in alphabetical order by last name (by maiden name for the women). 

Note:  Bold = due for renewal.  If your membership has 
expired, this is the last newsletter you will receive.  If 
your name is not listed, your dues expired prior to 09/30/18. 
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